From: Gupta, Charu 
Sent: Monday, April 20, 2015 11:01 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Trip notification

Hi Steve, the summer youth employment conference was in San Francisco, from April 16-17. Cities for Financial Empowerment Fund paid for travel, lodging, and meals, which was provided to all participants. 

Thanks,

Charu

Charu Gupta

City of Chicago Treasurer’s Office

